
Jesus In The City Fellowship 
Presents the 24th Annual  

 Christmas In The City 2023 
Join us in making Christmas special for a less fortunate family. 

Your generosity can provide hope to a family in need. 
 

                                 
Christmas	In	The	City	is	an	opportunity	to	demonstrate	the	
love	of	Jesus	to	impoverished	families	living	in	Minneapolis	
by	making	their	Christmas	wishes	a	reality.		Each	family	will	receive	
cases	of	groceries,	a	turkey,	gifts	for	each	member,	and	an	oppor-	
tunity	for	encouragement	and	prayer	with	those	bringing	the	
delivery.		We	ask	that	your	business,	church,	family	or	neighborhood	
prayerfully	consider	sponsoring	a	family	in	whatever	way	you	are	
able.				

Please	contact	Pastor	Michael	Pilla	
c: 612-730-3390, email: michaelangelo@pclink.com  

     
 

A Jesus In The City Ministries partnership with its associated ministries. 
www.jesusinthecityfellowship.org    


